-

London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham h& |

Executive Director of Housing & Regeneration

tting residents first
3" Floor, Extension, King Street, London W6 9JU putting
Tel: 020 8753 4228
Email: Melbourne.Barreti @ Ibhi.gov.uk
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Ms Belshaw, Chair of Gibbs Green & Dieppe Close TRA
Ms Taylor, Chair of West Kensington Estats TRA

c¢/o Dianne Belshaw

105 Gibbs Green, London

W14 9NE

Dear Ms Belshaw and Ms Tayilor,

Thank you for your letter of 13 January.

| did of course meet with you on 7th December 2011 with Philip Morris and as indicated,
I am more than happy to meet again to further explain the proposal and discuss any
specific concems. This is an open offer available to both the TRA and the Steering
Group.

It is within that context that a member of the Steering Group wanted to raise a specific
question and the easiest way to effect this was for the resident to join a pre-arranged
existing meeting for a short period. The issue which the resident had raised was in
relation to which of the developer's group of companies would be parties to the CLSA.

In summary the resident (who is of course a freeholder and therefore not part of the
statutory consultation under section 105 of the Housing Act) joined this meeting to
discuss this technical point and the meeting continued long after his departure. The
resident has not seen any legal documentation other than what is in the consultation
pack. | would be happy to grant a similar request from the TRA to discuss any concem
or issue in relation to the consultation or the process behind it.

It you would like a meeting, please feel free to contact Philip Morris on 020 8753 3334
who will be able to arrange this.

Yours sincerely,

Meibourne Barrett
Executive Director of Housing and Regeneration

Melbourne Barrett MBA MRICS
Executive Director of Housing and
Regeneration



